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July 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Funding Appeal 
 
Schools continue to face financial challenges and the pressures on school funding are 
unremitting. Like all schools, and particularly in Gloucestershire savings must 
continue to be made in order to balance the budget each year. 
 
Sadly, it is ‘the nice to haves’ and the little extras that enhance the student 
experience that cannot be met from our main school grant. For this reason, we ask if 
you would kindly consider making a regular financial donation to the school’s private 
fund to enable us to provide additional resources to support your daughter or son’s 
education. 
 
A small monthly donation or a one off payment really can make all the difference! 
 
If you are a UK taxpayer, we can increase the funds received by a further 25% as 
each £1 raised attracts a further 25p in Gift Aid. 
 
This will really enable us to continue to provide a high quality education by adding to 
the resources and facilities on offer. We will be working with our students this 
autumn to consider projects that will benefit from the monies raised over the last 
two years to ensure there are tangible benefits from the generous support of our 
parents and guardians. 
 
If you able to support the school, please complete a direct debit instruction form and 
return, or set up a standing order with your bank and return a copy of the form, both 
to the School so that we can claim Gift Aid wherever possible. 
 
Thank you in hopeful anticipation of your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
  
Sarah Colombini 
Headteacher 


